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Bringing Learning to Life 

 

 
 

Your children have learned an incredible amount in their classes already this year and 
we’ve not even made it to Christmas yet!  Our aim at Eastway is that all your child’s 

learning will go into their long-term memory and will stay with them forever.  To help 
with this, we are providing plenty of opportunities for the children to return to previous 

topics to check they have remembered all that they were taught.  
 

Each term, we are planning to have a fun quiz for each class to see how much the children 
have remembered.  We will include questions from lessons in all subjects from the term 

leading up to the quiz.   We would love you to come along and join in the fun and 
compete as a family team! 

 
Y1, Y3 and Y5 will have their quiz at the end of each full term – just before the Christmas, 

Easter and summer holidays. 
Reception, Y2, Y4 and Y6 will have their quiz at the end of each half term – just before 
February and May half term.  Due to SATs, the Y6 May date may be slightly different. 

 
This term’s quizzes will be: 

Y1 Wednesday, 18th December, 9am 
Y3 Thursday, 12th December, 2:30pm 
Y5 Tuesday, 10th December, 2:30pm 

 
If your child is in Year 1, Year 3 or Year 5 and you would like to join in the fun this term, 
please complete and return the slip attached and pay £1 via Parentpay to enter.  We will 

use the money to buy a prize for the winning family! 
 

Hope to see you there! 
 

 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………. 
 
Please can we reserve ……………………… adult places for the family quiz 
 
       I have paid £1 on Parentpay for this event. 


